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Memorial service held for departed soldiers on the
eve of Victory Day in Vietnam

DECR Communication Service, 08.05.2023. 

On May 8, the eve of the Victory Day, Rev. Yevgheny Tsikalo, dean of the Vietnam Deanery of the
Diocese of the Philippines-Vietnam, served the memorial prayer in Ho Chi Minh City, at the war
memorial erected over the graves of Russian Seamen killed in action during the 1904-1905 Russo-
Japanese War. 

 The memorial service was attended by staff members of the Russian Federation Consulate in Ho Chi
Minh City, reports the Telegram-Channel of the Patriarchal Exarchate for South-East Asia. 



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90315/
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